
 

 
 

 

 

December 1, 2020 
 
 
Subject: Letter of Guaranty – Drummond™ Right Dress Stainless Steel Cleaner and Polish 

DA6200 

  
 
Lawson Products, as the distributor of the above named product, guarantees this product meets 
regulatory guidelines in federally inspected food processing plants when used as directed below: 
 
 
Category A7: Metal Cleaners and Polishers for Nonfood Contact Surfaces 
 
This product is acceptable as a metal cleaner and polisher for nonfood contact surfaces (A7) in 
and around food processing areas. All food products and packaging materials shall be removed or 
carefully protected prior to usage. This compound must be used in a manner so that all odors 
associated with the compound are dissipated before food products or packaging materials are re-
exposed in the area. The final granting of authorization for the proposed use of such compounds 
is the responsibility of the Inspector-In-Charge of the official plant. 
 
Category C1: General non-processing area products 

 
This product is acceptable for use in inedible product processing areas, and/or exterior areas of 
food processing establishments (C1) provided that it is not used to mask odors resulting from 
unsanitary conditions, and that any characteristic odor or fragrance does not penetrate into an 
edible area. When used on equipment that will be returned to a food processing area, the product 
must be completely washed off and rinsed with potable water before returning to the processing 
area. The final granting of authorization for the proposed use of such compounds is the 
responsibility of the Inspector-In-Charge of the official plant. 
 
This is a letter of continuing guaranty which is valid until revoked. Lawson Products, Inc. will 
supply any necessary documentation to support this Letter of Guarantee should it be requested 
by a regulatory agency.  
 
Please refer to the product label and Safety Data Sheet (SDS) for product usage, any dilution 
instructions and safety information. Should you have any questions or need additional information, 
please contact the Regulatory Affairs Department at the number listed below. 

Sincerely, 

 

Heather Buck, Sr. Director, Technical Services and Product Information Management 


